
DUPAGE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT 13
BOARD OF EDUCATION
Bloomingdale, Illinois

Regular Meeting June 24, 2024

FOR DISCUSSION

Subject: First Reading of Amendments to Board Policies

Anytime a school board proposes to amend or develop a new policy, the proper
procedure is to place this policy on first reading status. By doing this, it permits
members of the School Board and others the opportunity to read the language and to
make any suggested changes.

In your packet is Policy 4:80 – Accounting and Audits that is recommended to be
updated. The recommended changes are to increase the maximum balance for
revolving bank accounts, which is a concern of the PRESS Advisory Board, and some
minor adjustments to legal references and footnotes. Upon second reading of the
policy, it is voted upon and it is updated with the other policies of the District. As a
reminder, there were 14 other policies and exhibits that were included in your June 13th

Thursday Letter as a part of a greater review of policies. Should any member like to
remove them from review and to discuss them more openly, I can place them on the
agenda at a future meeting.

This policy will be brought as action items at the July regular meeting of the Board of
Education for approval. Please contact me at any time with your thoughts or concerns
about any of the attached documents.


